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Letter to Food Service Management Companies 
March 4th 2022 

Hmong College Prep Academy 
1515 Brewster Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55108 

Hmong College Prep Academy will be accepting proposals for the management of the school food 
service operation for the forthcoming school year. The mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for 
March 23rd 2022 at 11AM at 1515 Brewster Street, Saint Paul, MN 55108. Please respond in writing to 
indicate whether you will or will not be attending this meeting. 

[SFA - select one:] 

A copy of the Request for Proposals is enclosed. 

To request a copy of the Request for Proposals, contact Blia Vang Her / blia.her@hcpak12.org 

The contracting process is strictly controlled by U.S. Department of Agriculture procurement regulations 
and any applicable Minnesota laws. Please clear all contact with any district personnel, vendors, 
contractors or board members with me. Any attempt to unduly influence district staff, administration, 
vendors, contractors or board members will automatically disqualify your company. 

If I can provide more information, please call me at 651-209-8002. 

Sincerely, 

Blia Vang Her 
Office Manager 
Hmong College Prep Academy 
1515 Brewster Street - Saint Paul, MN 55108 
Main Office: (651) 209-8002 | Ext: 8324 
Direct Line: (651) 289-1884 | Direct Cellphone: (651) 262-6702 
Email: blia.her@hcpak12.org 

 


